
Members of the House Federal and State Affairs 

and Senate Judiciary Committees, I ask you to 

vote no on the constitutional amendment that 

denies the right to reproductive freedom in the 

Kansas Constitution.  

Everyone has the right to decide what they do 

with their own body.  It is none of your business 

what other people decide to do.  Abortion is not 

murder or evil.   

My life would have been drastically changed for 

the worse had I not had the right to choose for 

myself.  

Sincerely 

Ann Lintecum 

Prairie Village, KS 

PS – nobody has time to follow your fast track 

shenanigans.  It is shameful to govern this way 

 


